
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Dear 

Parents/Carers 
  
I hope everyone is safe and well 
  
Please see arrangements for any Key worker children/Vulnerable children who are returning to school. 
  
Nursery/daycare        Times remain the same and parents/carers allowed on site 
  
Reception                    Arrive 8.45-8.55 via front entrance parents/carers allowed to wait in the play area as 
  
                                       usual. 
  
                                       Pick up 2.45 usual arrangements 
  
Year 1 -Year 6              Arrive 8.45-8.55 via the main gate or the back gate parents/carers not allowed on site 
  
                                       Pick up 2.45 usual arrangements parents/carers allowed on site 
  
  
  
School uniform to be worn, PE days will remain the same, school dinners (usual menu)/packed lunch as normal. 
  
Friday will remain an early finish with Reception to Year 6 all finishing at 12.30. Children who have been booked in are able 

to stay till 2.45. If you have not already done please book your child(Ren) in by Wednesday 6.00 pm. 
  
Breakfast and After School club (Busy Bears) will be open normal hours 
  
Nursery/daycare children to arrive/be collected at the Busy Bears building as normal 
  
Reception to Year 6 to arrive/be collected via the main school office 
  
  
  
A letter about home learning for children not returning will be sent soon 
  
A letter about provision for children who are registered to receive Free School Meals will be sent tomorrow 
  
Thank you for your continued support, please continue to email me directly if you have any questions 
  
Mrs  Lane 
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